

HARDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL Long Lane Harden Bingley West Yorkshire BDI6 IL J

4th November 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

Children Helping Children – Rotary Shoebox Scheme

In the past the school has supported the Rotary Shoebox Scheme which provides a box of toys/household goods for children and families mainly in Eastern Europe who are not as fortunate as we are.

In assembly yesterday, members of the Rotary Club of Bradford West demonstrated the shoe box and what happens to the boxes and shown what the contents might be. As Christmas is approaching, it would be nice to send as many boxes as possible to provide some fun and excitement in the otherwise bleak lives of children and families. In previous years we have sent around 60 shoe boxes and we would love to send at least 100 this year.

If you can contribute by filling a box, please complete the slip overleaf or send a named envelope and attach/enclose £1.50 to cover the cost of the box. Your child will then bring home a flat cardboard box with further details of suggested contents. The boxes need to be returned to school by Friday 25th November at 9am, as this is when the Rotarians are collecting.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Kirsty Hutchinson Headteacher

Children Helping Children – Rotary Shoebox Scheme (Deadline for return of boxes Friday 25th November)

Please send me a Rotary Shoebox for my family to fill.





□ I	hav	e atto	ache	d a	£1.50

Childs Name	Class

Signed _____(parent/carer)

Tel: 01535 273847 Fax: 01535 272616 e-Mail: office@hardenbradfordsch.uk Web: www.hardenbradford.sch.uk Head: Mrs Kirsty Hutchinson









